
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Eamon Scanlon T.D. 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2.          29/03/2019  

 
RE: PQ 12334/19 

 
Dear Deputy Scanlon 
 
I refer to the above-mentioned Parliamentary Question. 
 
Question 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health if the provision of homecare packages being 
provided in CHO1 will be increased; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter”.  
         Eamon Scanlon T.D. 
 
Answer 
 
I wish to advise that Home Care Services within CHO1 continue to provide services based 
on clients individual needs and within allocated resources. 
 
Currently Home Care Services are prioritising Delayed Discharges and Palliative Care.   
 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Martin Collum, 
Bainisteoir Ginearálta, 
Seirbhísí do Dhaoine Scothaosta,  
Rannán Cúraim Shóisialaigh, CHO 1. 
 
General Manager, 
Services for Older Persons.  
Social Care Division, CHO 1. 

Oifig an Bainisteoir Ginearálta, 
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